
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/4/2013 1:24:31 PM
To: Michael R. Peevey (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bee:
Subject: Dinner

Sunne would be great. Met her just once before. See you at the restaurant.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0320139
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